
The President of the Security Council presents her 

compliments to the members of the Council and has the 

honour to transmit herewith, for their information, a 

copy of a note verbale dated 13 July 2023 from the 

Permanent Mission of the Syrian Arab Republic to the 

United Nations addressed to the President of the 

Security Council, and its enclosure. 
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